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Seneca Fire Dept Presents Annual Report
(KMZA)--The Seneca Fire Department presented their annual report to the City
Council Wednesday evening.

Fire Chief Tom Scott said the department responded to fifty-five calls last year.   

That includes thirty-two rural calls, twenty-two city calls and one mutual aid call.

Among the calls were twenty grass fires and two house fires.

During the department’s January meeting, Scott was re-elected as fire chief and
Darrin Schmitz was re-elected as first assistant chief.

Scott said four people have retired from the department this year and their
positions have been filled.
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